McConnell

Valdés ¢ "™

Environmental Alert

PRACTICE AREAS

= Environmental, Energy & Land
Use

USEPA Issues Revised Multi-Sector General Permit
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The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency issues the revised National Pollutant
Discharge Elimination System Multi-Sector General Permit which would
authorize stormwater discharges associated with industrial activities.
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